~Coronavirus
" COVID-19

The Irish Kennel Club wishes it's members stay safe and healthy over the coming
difficult months. It is a worrying and stressful time for all, especially those who may be
elderly, vulnerable, living alone or in rural areas or in self-isolation.

With this in mind we would encourage people to be mindful of those in our community
who are vulnerable and endeavour to help them if needed whether this is delivering

shopping/dogfood, helping with excerising/feeding/cleaning dogs, vet visits, etc.

HOW CAN WE DO THIS?

A Facebook Group set up for each county where members can be notified of any
updates or info in their local areas, or where they can ask for help from other members
if needed.

For those members who are not on social media, a WhatsApp group could be set up
with contact numbers of those volunteers who are offering their help.

Details of each counties FB group will be published on the IKC Facebook Page with
the names and contact numbers of the co-ordinators/moderators for that county.
Anyone who would like to volunteer as a co-ordinator/moderator of a FB group for
their County can contact........

The IKC will also keep our members updated through it's Facebook Page on any
important news items or information when received.

STAY SAFE AND SUPPORT EACH OTHER



